THE ANGLICAN SCHOOL GOOGONG

Planning is well underway for the first school in the new township of Googong NSW. The Canberra-
Goulburn Diocese of the Anglican Church has a 5.3 hectare site for the school scheduled to open in
2015.

The plan is for a Primary and Secondary co-educational school with a projected full enrolment of
1,100 students drawn from both Googong and the wider area. The estimated (2013) annual school
fee range is likely to be from $5500 for Junior Primary up to $11,000 for Year 12.

To help our planning, we need a better appreciation of likely future enrolments.

We are therefore seeking information from you as prospective parents of students for the school.
Your answers to this survey will greatly help us develop the school and integrate it into the Googong
and wider communities.

If you would like your children to attend The Anglican School Googong, please indicate below what
school-year level in what year you would be interested in enrolling them. If you have already lodged
an expression of interest in enrolment through the Googong website, there is no need to complete
this form.

We anticipate opening the formal enrolment process in September 2013.
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To assist us in identifying priorities for the school, please answer the following questions:

Why would you consider sending your child/children to The Anglican School Googong?

Thank you for your time.

This form can be returned to PO Box 251, Jerrabomberra NSW 2619 or scanned and emailed to
dsccg@me.com.

For our planning purposes, we would appreciate the form to be returned to us by the 12" August
2013.

If you would like to be kept up to date with developments with the school, please provide your name,
email and postal addresses.

The Board of the Anglican School Googong, July 2013.



